THE STARPHOENIX, SATURDAY, AUGUST 20, 2022
THE STARPHOENIX, MONDAY, AUGUST 22, 2022

PUBLIC NOTICE

INTENT TO LEASE CITY-OWNED BUILDING FOR LESS THAN FAIR MARKET VALUE TO: IDEAS INC.
FOR THE OPERATION OF A PUBLIC MARKET IN RIVER LANDING

City Council will consider a report from the Administration during the Public Hearing meeting to
be held Monday, August 29, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. hosted in Council Chambers, City Hall. The report
recommends that the City enter into a lease agreement with Ideas Inc. for approximately 14,000
square feet of space in the City-owned Farmers’ Market Building located at 414 Avenue South for a
period of five years with an annual lease payment of $10.00, including the option to extend, subject
to further terms and conditions.

Due to the proposed lease rate for the space being below market value, public notice under
Policy C01-021, Public Notice Policy is required.

For more information, contact the City Clerk’s Office: 306-975-3240




